HAMILTON POLICE SERVICES BOARD

- INFORMATION -
DATE: 2018 October 11
REPORT TO: Chair and Members
Hamilton Police Services Board
FROM: Eric Girt
Chief of Police
SUBJECT: Auction Account Expenditures — For Board Approval
July-September, 2018
PSB 18-097
BACKGROUND:

The Hamilton Police Service is one of several municipal police organizations that utilize
the services of Police Auctions Canada, an internal based company that holds public
auctions on line to sell property that is acquired by police services in compliance with
the Police Services Act.

The report capturing all expenditures that have not yet been approved by the Board is
attached.

For Board Approval, the expenditures from the Auction Account from July 1 to
September 30, 2018, totaled $640.71.

Wica

Eric Girt
Chief of Police
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